




































































































































































































































































































 

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 1, 2023 
 

Audrey Mitchell  

Director of Nutrition Services 

Perris Union High School District 

1151 North A Street 

Perris, CA  92570 

 

Dear Audrey, 

 

Thank you for your business.  We appreciate the opportunity to serve Perris Union High School District.    We have renewed our 

contract with Capistrano Unified School District BID NO. 2122-04 Our desire is to continue doing business utilizing the piggyback 

option contained in the Capistrano Unified contract. They have  renewed  for the 2023-24 school year.  All terms and conditions will 

remain the same and you will continue to receive monthly price schedules. 

 

If I may be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact me directly.   

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

Kathy Santos 

Customer Service & Special Accounts Manager 

760-744-3222 x118 

Kathy_santos@hollandiadairy.com 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Santos
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